
Learning Focus
GREAT NEWS!
After a huge amount of work upon our Science curriculum, we are
pleased to announce that William Stockton Primary School has
received the Primary Science Gilt Quality Mark. It involves a
qualified assessor viewing how we teach Science and completing a  
comprehensive evidence-based report that shows how effectively
schools develop science. 

The report talks about  Science being high profile within William
Stockton.  It says that it is continually worked upon and updated
training is shared with all staff so that every child in school benefits
from it.  The assessors overall comment left us blown away so we
have attached a soundbite here to read:

‘The school should be congratulated on their enthusiasm in making
science at the heart of the curriculum. It is obvious that science is
being led by a very enthusiastic and proactive teacher who is
excited about science and is willing to pass this excitement on to
others in the school.’

The full report is on the Science page of our website.

Dates and Notices
Thursday 3rd October 9:05 - 9:30 - Reception Phonics meeting

Friday 4th October 9:00 - 9:30 - Whole School  Parents Stay and
Read

Week beginning 8th October - School Book Fair
Thursday 10th October - World Mental Health Day

Friday 11th October - 5/6C Class Assembly
Friday 25th October 9:00 - 9:30 - Whole School Parents Stay and

Handwrite
Monday 11th November - Flu immunisations
Friday 15th November - 5M Class Assembly

Number Smart Logan B 5/6C

Self Smart Ruby H 4R

People Smart Firoza T 3B

Art Smart David M 5M

Body Smart Eleanor J 2D 

Music Smart Samantha A Nursery

Nature Smart Ollie C 1W

Word Smart Caleb W 1H

People Smart
Learner Mya E 6F

Class Percentage

RG 99%

1W 100%

3B & 3/4 97%

6F 96%

IMPORTANT

Please make sure your

child has a school PE kit

and a pair of trainers or

pumps in school for PE.

AttendanceWinners
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 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  Please ensure that you are on time for school.  we start
learning immediately; it is important that the children are here for the start of the day. 

Attendance WOW!

Well done to Bonnie C 2D who has

won a £5 voucher for Amazon

today for 100% attendance this

week.  Who will it be next week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win it!

We are so proud to announce that this year we have already gained
two subject Quality Marks.  The first we gained was the Gold Mark
in PE and the second is the Gilt Primary Science Quality Mark.  All

staff in the school lead a subject (some more than one) and they
strive for consistent improvement for all the children in their

subject.  
There hard work is paying off as outside agencies are always blown

away by what they see.  Well done to our staff who always go the
extra mile to make a difference to the children they teach. 

SMART Awards

Please make sure theoffice as an up-to-dateemail and phone numberfor you.  Many of ourletters are now going toemail.  You’ll miss out ifyou haven’t kept yourinformation up-to-date

William Stockton Weekly

If you see our children in

the community, doing

something amazing , let us

know.  We would love to

celebrate this with the

children in school. by telling

our admin team either by

email or in person. 

Thank you to 5/6F

who blew us away

with their learning

in their class

assembly this week.




